COPY.

P.0,Box. 118,

; 11th May, 1954,
K /MAK .

The Director of Marine,
Marine Department,

L AGO S,

Dear Sir,

P AT H FENB &G RIL,

I have to inform you that the above vessel
has been surveyed by Southampton Surveyors during construction
for the assignment of Convention freeboards.
As the builders have been informed that the
ship is to be classed for limited service, the classification
certificate will not be issued until she has been examined
and found satisfactory on arrival in Nigeria,
I have the Service Load Line Certificates in my
Office for issue when the freeboards have beeh amended and
verified, the necessary examination carried out and the Official
Number inserted., I will be pleased to know when this can be
carried out.
Yours faithfully,""
(Sgd) G.M,KERSEY.

Surveyor to Lloyd's Register.
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